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Dear Community Partners, 
 
The Detroit Public Safety Foundation (DPSF) is asking for your support of Detroit’s 
first responders. The Detroit Public Safety Foundation is the official non-profit 
organization which supports Detroit’s Police and Fire departments.  
 
We would greatly appreciate your support of the Detroit Police Department’s Honor 
Guard Unit. The Detroit Police Department works tirelessly to stay connected to the 
citizens it serves and to build trust and positive relationships between the department 
and the community. We are asking for your support in this important work which 
helps keep our city safe.  
 
All donations we receive are tax deductible. Checks can be mailed to our office, 
payable to the Detroit Public Safety Foundation, 1301 Third Street, Suite 547, Detroit, 
MI 48226. Please write in the memo “Detroit Police Honor Guard”. Online donations 
can be made at: www.detroitpublicsafety.org/donate.  
 
We are so grateful for your support and partnership. We simply could not do it without 
partners like you.  
 
Thank you again and please reach out to me with any questions.  
 
With gratitude, 
 
Patti Kukula 
 
Patti Kukula  
Executive Director 
 
Contact: 
pkukula@detroitpublicsafety.org 
313-628-2169 (DPSF Office) 
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